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2017 ALUMNI BANQUET

SATURDAY - JUNE 3 at PAINTED PONY DUDE RANCH
Cocktail Hour 5 PM - 6 PM
Annual Meeting 6 PM - 7 PM
All You Can Eat Buffet 7 PM - 8 PM
Music 8 PM - Midnight
$23.00 per person

50 YEAR CLASS - 1967

Also honoring classes ending with 2 & 7

Members of the Class of 1967 :

Susan Allen, Floyd Allen, Jackie Armstrong, Gilbert Atwood, Roger Barrows, John Beattie, Edward Bennett,
Barbara Benoit, Thomas Brooks, Anne Castle, Lewis Chase, Frances Cutter, Charles Deming, Paul Denton,
Sharon Deuel, Elaine Dichl, Connie Dunn, Robert Estel, Barbara Fiero, Neil Fisk, Samuel Fitzgerald,
Richard Gage, Ernest Gilbert, Gregory Gilbert, Gale Gill, Mary Girard, Sally Goodness, Peter Grobecker,
Beverly Ladd, Suzanne Marcoux, Nancy McKinney, Arthur McWain, Beth Merton, Barbara Mudge,
Patricia Nizolek, Edward Norkett, Taffy Norkett, Linda O'Rourke, Charles Ovitt, Barbara Riley,

Oscar Sarmiento, David Savage, Shirley Stearns, Paulette Straight, Walter Sutliff, Diane Waite, Ellen Waite,
Larry Waite, Carol Washburn, Susan Washburn, Diane Wendell, Elaine Winslow, Ronald Wood, Terry Wood,

Winona Wood, Mecleta Young, Fred Zubal

Cocktail Hour § PM - 6 PM: Cocktail hour will feature appetizers of fresh fruit/yogurt; Veggies/dip;
Cheese/pepperoni/ /crackers and two hot items. This does not include any free beverages. However there are

special prices for the following: Domestic beer $2.75; Soda $1.00; Wine $3.75 per glass.

Annual Meeting 6 PM - 7 PM: Election of a director. Marlene Powers' term expires this year. The term is

for three years. Other current officers: President-Terry Fisk (2019), Vice President-David Cranston (2019)
Secretary-Susan Goodness Monica (2019); Treasurer-Carol Sutliff Nelson (2019) and Directors: Sally Gensel
Deuel (2018) and Donna Maione (2019).

All You Can Eat Buffet 7 PM - 8 PM: Menu-Chicken/ribs; Baked beans; Cole slaw; Caesar salad; Corn;

Dinner rolls; Watermelon; Apple crisp; Lemonade/ice tea

Music 8 PM - Midnight: For your listening and dancing pleasure. The band has not been selected as of the
printing of this newsletter, but there is a possiblity that there will be square dancing.
S0 YEAR CLASS CHALLENGE!
The Class of 1966 hereby challenges the Class of 1967 to have more members attend the reunion than it did!

To date, we have had the highest attendance at a reunion. Can you beat us? We'll see come June 3rd!!



GREETINGS FROM SUNNY PHONEIX, ARIZONA!

Does anyone else remember the words to that little ditty we used to sing on “Move-Up Day?” You know,
the one that goes,

Where oh where are the Pea Green Freshmen/Safe at last in the Sophomore Class!
Where oh where are the Silly Sophomores/Safe at last in the Junior Class!

Where oh where are the Jolly Juniors/Safe at last in the Senior Class!

Where or where are the Stately Seniors/Lost, Lost in the Wide, Wide World1

As unbelievable as it seems, my classmates and I have been “Lost, Lost in the Wide, Wide World” for 50
YEARS already! Sincea ) 0" High School Reunion is such a momentous occasion, my wife and 1 are
excitedly looking forward to coming back to New York for this gala event in June (part of the excitement
is because my good friend, Lee Allen, tells me he always has a great time when he attends!) Preparatory
to our trip, I decided to make a few withdrawals from my Memory Bank, including such items as:

e Roger Barrows always referring to John Beattie as “Big John,” in tribute to Jimmy Dean’s
hit of the same name!

e Calling Greg Gilbert “Mole” because he lived underground in the basement of the house
his father was building them for a couple of years.

e Barb Benoit telling us about a babysitting assignment she had. Responding to horrific
howls coming from the bathroom, she ran in just in time to see the family Chihuahua
being flushed down the toilet, while the little girl she was in charge of was standing
there, waving and saying, “bye bye Tiny!”

« Ed Bennett occasionally “popping out” his partial plate, which he acquired compliments of
a horse kicking out his front teeth.

e After purchasing an Electron Microscope, Mr. Zimmerman excitedly asking as he
displayed a cross section of a plant, “Can you see the pith?”” and Walt Sutliff answering,
“Yeth, thir!”

e Ann Castle gleaning photos of THE BEACH BOYS from every magazine she could find!

e At an overnight campout on Hadley Heights, Lew Chase taking his Lettermen’s Jacket off
and giving it to me for the night because I was cold.

e Connie Dunn having chicken pox-like blotches on her face after doing hand-stand push-up
with Buddy Edwards because the blood had rushed to her head.

e Pete Grobecker running up all of the Washington Monument steps on our Senior Trip to
the nation’s capital.

e Barb Mudge, Beth Merton, and Suzanne Marcoux excelling in their business classes, and
being lauded for doing so by their Business teacher, Mrs. Pencil

(“Pencil”- what a great name for a typing teacher!)

Looking forward to, and excited about, seeing you all this June!

Floyd Allen ~ Class of 1967 (floyd(@azbibleguy.com)

By the way, regarding HLCS, is it still true that: Above her portals lifted high, lofty elms point to the sky?



2017 Alumni Banquet Reservation Form
DEADLINE: MAY 19

You may contact Carol Nelson after that date for availability at 518.696.3729

Buffet Dinner #_ @ $23.00
Annual Dues (Optional) # @ $ 5.00

Charity Donation (see article below-'"No Corsages')

Total Enclosed

& A B

If possible, please seat me (us) with the class of

If you do NOT want your name on our website as an attendee, please place 'X' here

Class of 1967: Suggested charity (see below 'No Corsages')

NAME:

(FIRST)
MAILING ADDRESS:

(MAIDEN)

(LAST) (GRAD. YEAR)

GUESTS' NAMES:

If guest(s) are also HL alumnus, please include year of graduation)

E-mail address (or phone #):

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: Hadley-Luzerne Alumni Association
MAIL this form to: Carol Nelson, 4 Varney Street, Hadley NY 12835

No Corsages...

In lieu of having flowers for the 50th year class, we
will again be making a donation to a charity in the
name of the Alumni and the 50th year class. If you are
from the 50th year class, please include a suggested
charity on the reservation form. During the banquet
the attendees from the 50th class will make the final
decision of which charity will receive he donation based
on the suggestions submitted by their classmates.

Everyone is encouraged to include a donation on
their reservation form. You do not need to be from the
50 year class, nor do you need to attend the banquet.

Example, last year's donation went to the Cancer
Center at Glens Falls Hospital and the Wounded
Warrior Project.

ATTENDANCE
Everyone is encouraged to attend: all former
HLCS studnets, alumni and former HLCS faculty and

\/

employees too.

Dress code: casual.
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""The class of '67 proudly dedicates this yearbook to a
teacher who has come to mean a great deal to us: Mr. Webb.
We would like to thank you, Mr. Webb, for your guidance and
genuine friendship. You have helped to make this year more
bearable and enjoyable for all of us by taking the time to show
that you cared. We shall never forget you, for you have
become something more than just another teacher to us.
Again, we thank you for what you done. Our deepest
appreciation goes to you."






